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Minutes of Tattenhall & District  
Youth Council Meeting  

Virtual, 20th January 2021 
PRESENT 
Youth Councillors 
Anna   Amelia Beth  Carys  Frankie Lilly 
Other 
Charlie Cooke, Louise Gibson   
Parish Councillors 
Lisa white 
Iain Keeping 
Clerk – Ann Wright 
 

Chairman 
Carys agreed to chair the meeting. 
 
Welcome 
Everyone attending the meeting introduced themselves. Cllr keeping introduce himself as the 
Chairman of the Parish Council and stated it was his pleasure to attend the Youth Council 
meeting. 
 
Apologies 
An email was received from Holly giving apologies for not attending and confirming she would 
attend the next meeting.  
 
Notes 
The meeting agreed the notes of the last meeting on the 16th December 2021. 
 
Promotional PowerPoint / Video 
It was noted that although Councillors had started work on the presentation it had not been 
completed over Christmas as such it was agreed to continue work on the it and review it at a 
future meeting.  
Councillors were reminded of the areas to work on: 
Spinney – Carys 
MUGA – Anna 
Pumpkin Trail – Amelia 
Elf – Lilly 
Why join the Council – Frankie 
Recycling – Beth 
Transition – Louise 
 
It was noted as schools are currently closed there is no immediate rush for the presentation, but 
it would be good to get it ready for circulation. It was noted that once finalised it can be 
promoted online and submitted to Tattenhall Online for promoting. 
It was suggested that each topic should be covered on 1 side of A4 or a PowerPoint slide and 
should include pictures etc and not be too wordy. 
Action – Complete information pages for submission to Anna and review at a future meeting. 
 
Youth Shelter 
It was reported that the Parish Council had developed a better understanding of what the Youth 
Council was trying to achieve and were supportive of the Youth Council’s ideas. 
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It was suggested the use of the work graffiti had a negative meaning to a number of people as 
such it would be better to promote the idea as an art workshop. 
It was agreed the Clerk would contact a Ditzy Rose and Mary Pilkington about running a virtual 
workshop to develop a scheme or design for the shelter, it was agreed that if interested they be 
invited to attend a future meeting of the Council to discuss the workshop in more detail. 
Action – Contact Ditzy Rose and Mary Pilkington regarding workshop and invite to meeting. 
 
It was noted the hedge had been cut down in front of the Shelter making it more visible. 
 
Recycling Projects 
It was noted the crisp packet recycling boxes had been dropped off at the Primary school, 
Sandy Bears, The Spar and TG Builders Merchants, boxes had been due to be dropped at The 
Letters Inn but this had not been possible due to lockdown. 
Cllr Keeping agreed to ask the newsagent if they would have a box. 
 
It was agreed the information page being created by Beth on the recycling could be used to 
promote the project. 
 
Transition Leaflet 
It was noted the leaflet should be vibrant and not too wordy. Possibly A5 double sided which 
could be printed/funded by the Transition Group.  It was discussed that the Youth Council 
should consider what Transition means to them and other young people. 
Key areas identified were: 
Recycling – something the Youth Council was already doing. 
Single use plastic 
Climate Change – not just about the village of Tattenhall. 
Community Facilities – The Spinney 
It was discussed that a single objective could be a good way to start as it will lead onto other 
areas naturally and can provide a focus the village can get behind. 
It was agreed to create some form of survey for young people to complete and identify key 
transition areas using the theme: 

Where we started – Where we are – Where we want get to. 
It was agreed at the next meeting to go through the notes supplied by Charlie and for the Youth 
Council to identify what their understanding of each of the green headings is and use this as a 
basis for survey. 
It was agreed to develop artwork showing Tattenhall 100 years ago, now and what we would 
like it to be like in the future.  
It was suggested it would be good to look at images on the Tattenhall History website Tattenhall 
History | The history of Tattenhall. 
Action – To work on Transition survey at next meeting. 
 
Youth Worker 
It was agreed that Anna would write letter to the leader of CW&C to request a youth worker for 
Tattenhall. 
Action – Anna to write letter for sending by the Clerk. 
 
Future Meetings 
Next Meeting – Transition Survey/Flier 
Following Meeting – Art Workshop & Promotional PowerPoint. 
 

http://www.tattenhallhistory.co.uk/
http://www.tattenhallhistory.co.uk/
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The next scheduled YOUTH COUNCIL MEETING 

 is on Wednesday 17th February 2021, 5.30pm Virtual (Zoom) Meeting 

 


